
From: Caron, Jennifer
Sent: 3/29/2010 1:50:29 PM
To: Daley, Erin (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ECD81);

Stablein, Jodi (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JZSV)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Monthly reports

Sounds good. Thanks, Erin.

---- Original Message-----
From: Daley, Erin [mailto:ECD8@pge.coml
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 1:49 PM 
To: Caron, Jennifer; Stablein, Jodi 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: RE: Monthly reports

Jennifer,

I'm wondering if it might make sense for us to first meet on Friday to 
review the 60 day/120 day plan expectations as well as 
implementation/outreach efforts and then schedule the meeting on 
reporting expenditures (which will be directly linked to supporting the 
plans)? Just a thought. If that works for you, I'll check when folks 
at PG&E are free next week.

Best,
Erin

---- Original Message-----
From: Caron, Jennifer [mailto:iermifer.caron@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 12:29 PM 
To: Stablein, Jodi 
Cc: Daley, Erin; Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Monthly reports

Hi,

I hope everyone enjoyed their weekend. I realized we should also set up 
an additional meeting as soon as possible to determine which details to 
include in the monthly reports on expenditures. I don't know if all 
three of you need to be there for that or if it is a discussion for Erin 
and I. I am available this Thursday before 1 or after 2:30, or anytime 
next week except for Thursday afternoon. Hopefully an hour will be
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plenty of time for us to figure it out.

Thanks,

Jennifer
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